

ARCHDIOCESE OF PHILADELPHIA

FILE COPY

SECRETARIAT FOR CLERGY

722 North Seventeenth Street • Philadelphia, Pennsylvania (FBD3-1299) (215) 587-4532 • Fax (215) 587-1807

CHERT OF HE SECRETARY

January 11, 1996

Martin C. Helldorfer, D.Min. Licensed Psychologist The Anodos Center 151 Woodbine Road Downingtown, PA 19335

Dear Dr. Helldorfer:

I acknowledge your letter of December 29, 1995, in which you provide an update on Reverend Edward Avery.

I appreciate your report, and thank you for all you do for the priests of the Archdiocese of Philadelphia.

Asking God's continued blessings on you and your work, I remain

Sincerely yours in Our Lord,

Withen Joffman Reverend William J. Lynn Secretary for Clergy

AD 999999

No. 0551 - 00195

